
 

Consent Form Using images of Students  
Occasionally, we may take photographs, or make video or web cam recordings, of the students at  
our school. We may use these images in our school prospectus or in other printed publications that  
we produce, as well as on our website, Facebook and twitter.  

Photographs, video or web cam recordings may be taken, of the student at our school e.g. a winning  
school team for use in the local press. These images may be used in publications to the general  
public.  

We are using Facebook and twitter as an extra way of communicating. Up to the minute photos,  

results, achievements and match results will be tweeted and posted on Facebook.  

We take the view that parents and guardians are happy that their photographs or recordings appear.  
How-ever, if you have concerns regarding the use of your child’s image, please contact the school to  
discuss the issues.  

To comply with the General Data Protection Regulation 2023, we need your permission before we  
can photograph or make any recordings of your child. Please consent to this.  

The school’s policy on using images of Students is:  

1. The school may use your child’s photograph in the school prospectus and other printed  

publications that we produce for promotional purposes.  

2. The school may use your child’s image on our school website, Facebook or twitter. 3. Your 

child’s photograph may be used in the local newspapers, in television reports on media 

websites e.g. a school team.  

4. Your child’s photograph/video image may be taken at other performances by other parents or  

invited guests e.g. at a school play.  

5. Your child’s photo will be taken by the School Photographers for individual photos and year group  
photos.  

6. If a film crew works in the school (e.g. making a documentary) you will be contacted for specific  

permission.  

I have read, understood, and agree to the school using my child's images as described above. 


